
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Caroline Scott 
(By email) 

 
Our Ref: MGLA140220-2809 

 
19 March 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Ms Scott 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 14 February 2020. Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to this request 
which has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI) 2000.  
 
You asked for: 
 

1. Any and all responses, in whatsoever form and in whatever number they may exist, to 
each and every request for information and/ or clarification and/or explanation and/or 
guidance made by Kingston Council in the email letter to the Senior Strategic Planner at 
the GLA on 20/1/2017?  

2. Please can you send me any further correspondence between the GLA and Kingston 
Council that occurred as follow up in any shape and/or form to any issues raised in the 
letter in 1 or to and responses thereto?  

3. Please can you send me any reports or analysis that formed part of any of the above 
correspondence or communications that occurred as part of 1. or 2? 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
I understand that the email you have referenced dated 20 January 2017 and the subsequent 
report on the SHLAA was disclosed as part of the following request for information: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information/foi-disclosure-log/eir-strategic-housing-land-availability-
assessment-shlaa 
 
I can confirm that there was no further correspondence which would fall within scope of your 
request and reports or analysis which occurred therefore.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
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Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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